
From: O'Neal, April <ONealA1@cityofgainesville.org> 
Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2021 12:15 PM 
To: Bryant, Kristen <BryantK1@cityofgainesville.org> 
Subject: CACCD Board Resignation 

Hey Kristen, 

I need to tender my resignation as a CACCD board member.  I do believe there will be conflict between 
being on the board and working in this position.  I am going to look and see what other board openings 
there are that will not be in conflict and I will apply accordingly. 

Thank you! 

April O’Neal | Sr. Executive Assistant 
Office of the City Manager | City of Gainesville 
Desk: 352-393-8587 

Email: oneala1@cityofgainesville.org

Note: Under Florida law, e-mail addresses are public records. If you do not want your e-mail address released in 
response to a public-records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office by phone or 
in writing. 

#200768

mailto:ONealA1@cityofgainesville.org
mailto:BryantK1@cityofgainesville.org
mailto:oneala1@cityofgainesville.org

